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The Brotherhood

SAN JOSE*CALIFORNIA





March 1, 2004
Gail Chandler

The Renegades Bar

393 Stockton Ave

San Jose, Ca. 95126

Dear Gail,
  The Members of The Brotherhood would like to thank you for allowing us to host leather night on February 20, 2004. Additionally, we would like to thank your bar staff for making this a huge success which was concurrently our club’s inaugural celebration. 

  The Brotherhood fosters fellowship with Gay Men, by Gay Men and for Gay Men. We support the ideals of “Better Together”, but also recognize that there is a need for an organization that encourages and supports the unique needs of the Men’s Leather lifestyle. To this end, we endeavor to bring together Leather Men for public events such as BBQ’s, potlucks, motorcycle runs and bar events.

  The Renegades has always been the unofficial home for San Jose’s Leather Community and we hope to continue this tradition within our group as a venue for social events and an informal gathering place for our members and prospective members.  

  You have always been receptive to organizations hosting fundraising or social events to create awareness and cooperation within San Jose’s expanding diverse community. The men of The Brotherhood would like you to know how much we appreciate your continued support and generosity.
  We look forward to a mutually beneficial relationship between The Renegades and The Brotherhood. 

Sincerely,
The Men of The Brotherhood
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